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The Commissioner
Anti-Dumping Commission
Canberra ACT 2601

Australia

Dear Sir,

Response to Statement of Essential Facts No. 210

As applicant for revocation of the anti-dumping measures applicable to
greyback cartonboard exported from Korea, we are obviously pleased with
the Anti-Dumping Commission's preliminary finding that these measures
should be revoked, with effect from 8 June 2013. We consider this the
correct finding on the basis of the facts established by this review.

The only other comment we would like to make is that, given that the
domestic industry has expressed no objection to revocation of these
measures, we hope that the Commission can make its revocation

recommendation to the Minister before the 18 October deadline.

Yours faithfully,
16" of September, 2013

Vice President / Jun Park,
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